
Year 2 Newsletter 30 
   Friday 17th May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Our spellings for Monday’s quiz are: 

 
 
 
In English this week, we started a new unit of work looking at information texts. We studied 
these earlier in the year and wrote information texts about witches. Now, we are studying 
emperor penguins and learning lots of interesting facts about these. We are also learning 
more facts about a chosen animal which we will be writing about next week. The pupils 
have chosen to write about either a shark, a hedgehog, a tiger or fox. We have been 
researching lots of facts about these and we are looking forward to writing about where 
these animals live, what they eat and what they look like. 
 
 
In Maths, we rounded off our work on reading scales by reading the different 
measurements of temperature, capacity, mass and length. We then compared some of the 
measurements to decide which were greater than, less than and equal to.   

          

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Collins, Mr Bale, Mrs Gooseman and the Year 2 Team 


